
 

31 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers 
 
Our Hospitality and Catering students have the exciting opportunity of running a Pop-Up 
Restaurant here in school in the bright and spacious Observatory dining area on Friday 18 
November, at 18:00. 
They would really love some real-life customers (YOU!) to prepare, cook and serve this delicious 
two-course meal to. 

 The cost of the two-course meal is £9.50 per head, and you can book and pay 
on ParentPay from now until bookings close on Friday 4 November. 
 
When you make payment, you will need to specify how many people in your party want the 
Chicken Menu, and how many for the Vegan Menu. 
  
The Chicken Menu 
French-trimmed chicken supreme with fondant potatoes, fine green beans, buttered Savoy 
cabbage and a white wine and butter herb sauce 
followed by 
Tarte Tatin with vanilla ice-cream 
 
OR 
 
The Vegan Menu 
Vegan Spanish paella, with grilled chestnut mushroom & asparagus 
followed by 
Spanish crème caramel (crème Catalan) 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mrs M Basso 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
Teacher of Hospitality & Catering 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login

